
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3 September 2009 
 
 
 
Mr Anthony Wing 
General Manager 
Transport and General Prices Oversight 
ACCC 
GPO Box 520 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 
 
 
Dear Mr Wing 
 
On behalf of the South Australian Farmers Federation (SAFF) Grains Industry Committee, 
I am forwarding a submission in relation to the ACCC’s Draft Decision on the ABB Grain 
Ltd Terminal Services Access Undertaking. 
 
In this submission, mention is made of the need for a pricing model.  Currently the 
Committee is still investigating this, but it is hoped that we will be in a position shortly to 
provide some supplementary comments. 
 
Representatives from the Committee are willing to meet with ACCC to clarify the points 
made in this submission and to discuss their concerns further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Michael Schaefer 
CHAIRMAN, SAFF GRAINS INDUSTRY COMMITTEE 
 
Attachement 


